
Due to the effects of Hurricane Milton,   

the board meeting scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 17 has been cancelled. 

With so many things in progress that we do not have answers to, there is no business 
to vote on.  We hope that all necessary information will be available for us to act on by 
the November Annual Meeting.  All vendors have been contacted but we are awaiting 

estimates and timelines. 

• Thanks to those who have already stepped up to help with debris removal:  In 
addition to board members and their spouses:  Boris, Vicky, Mark, and others I 
may not have seen.  You are appreciated! 
 

• As debris went flying across the complex, carefully check your carport for screws. 
• We are asking that each resident clean their own carport areas and a neighbor’s if 

they are unable to.  Brooms are available in the trash room.  After Helene, 4 
residents cleaned the property and all 56 carports.  We all share responsibility in 
maintaining Quincy property, especially in emergency situations.  

• Please stay away from all areas marked with caution tape.  If you park in damaged 
carport areas it is at your own risk. There is caution tape also by the north tree 
because broken tree branches are dangling and may fall at any time. 

• The grill is currently non-operational.  A fountain timer needs to be replaced. 
• Many exit signs are down.  We will use existing supplies to repair those we can and 

order additional ones. 
• The relocation of part of the island is being assessed to determine action. 
• Trees and shrubbery have been uprooted.  We will work with Vesta to determine 

who is responsible for which trees. 
• Board members are assessing our emergency procedures and will update them.  If 

you have any suggestions, please put them in the board box.  
• As we have asked repeatedly, BREAK DOWN YOUR BOXES.  Dumpster space is an 

issue on a regular basis but more so now. 
• Please remember to check the Quincy website quincybldg.com for information. 

As one would expect, it will be a long road to recovery.  We are fortunate to live in 
Quincy which held up to the challenges!  Please look out for each other as we slowly 
get our building, complex and community back to normal. 

 


